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JENNY FISCHER

"It’s amazing what all I was
able to attend and how many
former colleagues I met. I
also had the chance to meet
with my supervisor who
presented for the German
section, very relevant topic."

German LCI (right)

SABINE ANDERSON

 "a big thank you to GLC for
allowing me to represent my
organization. I networked a bit,
learned a ton. I really tried to
make the most of the day."

German LCI
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Conference



PAUL 

SCOTTO DI  POMPEO

"ACTFL was a wonderful experience. I
met some of the most interesting
people in my field from all over the
United States and the world. I had the
chance to meet the Cultural Attachés
from the embassies of France and
Austria and connect with people from
AATF (the American Association of
Teachers of French). I also attended
some of the most compelling
conferences on the use of non-binary
pronouns in the French classroom.
These three days felt like a real treat
and I really thank GLC for giving me
the opportunity to go to this amazing
convention."

French LCI (right)
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CARLA MINAMI

In recognition of outstanding
performance in the German
section and for participation as a
narrator for the FSI orientation
film.

German LCI (right)

ACHIEVEMENT
CERTIFICATES OF

DJAMILA KOUIDRI

"I have had three amazing days.
Professionally, I learned a lot at
the workshops. The workshops I
attended were great and I thank
GLC from the bottom of my heart
for giving me this opportunity."

French LCI (left)



PATRICK 

VON SUSKIL

In recognition of outstanding
contribution to academic
achievements and professional
growth of the students in the
German section.

German LCI (below)
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DJAMILA KOUIDRI

In recognition of outstanding
contribution to the “Language
Teaching Principles at FSI”
Orientation.

French LCI (above)

VINAYAGASELVI

SRIKANTHAN

In recognition of outstanding
contribution to the academic
achievements and professional
growth of students in the Tamil
section at FSI.

Tamil LCI (right)
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LAMIA ALNASHIF

In recognition of
outstanding contribution
to the academic
achievements and
professional growth of
the students in the Arabic
section at FSI. 

Arabic LCI 

JOYOUS
HOLIDAY
SEASON
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